ADELPHI BAND

NEWSLETTER

DALE DE LONG, EDITOR HERMAN "BILL" HINTON, DIRECTOR April 1, 1997 117TH YEAR OF THE BAND

This is no April fools joke - it is time for Band Practice again to get ready for a "Great" 1997 SEASON. I talked with Bill recently and he said to get the word out that it was time to start again. I'm sure everybody has practiced on their instruments every day all Winter long. I have been going to Band Practice every Tuesday night with the Dunedin, Florida Concert Band. We have played several concerts.

Following is the coming events and schedule:

Monday - April 14th - 7:30 PM Practice at Band Room in Hallsville.

Monday - April 21st - 7:30 PM Practice at Band Room in Hallsville.

Sunday - April 27th Parade and Concert at Piketon, Ohio.

This is the 117th continuous year of this Band. Can we make this a Banner year with good rehearsals, good performances and *GOOD* attendance?

If you know someone that would like to join our Band - bring them along with you at the rehearsals. we need 25 or more at each performance to make a good sound.

